
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Burton, Kennethkrburton@aging.sc.gov

Date: 2/7/2017 2:29:31 PM
Subject: Re: Staff E-mails

They are done
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Burton, Kenneth 
Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2017 2:25:32 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Staff E-mails 
 
Mr. Varat,
 
Does the staff have e-mails setup? I was going to send an e-mail to Ms. Cogdill but did not see her listed in the global 
directory. I asked a person in Information Technology that was not aware that it had been completed.
 
Thanks,
 
Ken Burton
Finance Manager
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
Phone: 803-734-9917
Fax: 803-734-9887
krburton@aging.sc.gov 
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